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This bill is absolutely outrageous!!  

It puts patient health and safety at risk, it lowers 

the quality of patient care and as a 18 year veteran in the dental assisting field it 

totally undermines and devalues the dental assisting profession in general. This will 

also worsen the shortage of qualified providers. Patients already have a fear of 

dentistry and radiation too, so to suggest they be in the care of people that have no 

clue what they are doing is abhorrent. Its disgusting and leads to a slippery slope 2 

other professions . People deserve to have the best care with trained professional, 

not open heart surgery by an auto mechanic...this is disgraceful and a slap in the 

face to my career. 


